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Cross Rhodes Reprographics Inc.   
30 Eisenhower Lane North   
Lombard, IL 60148 

NOTICE OF ELIGIBILITY FOR PUBLIC CONTRACTS 

This Notice of Eligibility documents receipt by the Illinois Department of Human Rights (DHR) of a properly completed and signed 
Employer Report For (Form PC-1) filed by the above-named employer in compliance with 44 Ill Adm. Code 750/210(a). The IDHR 
Bidder Eligibility Number appearing above must be supplied, upon request, to contracting agencies.  

The use of this Bidder Eligibility Number is restricted to the employer name above. The Department’s Public Contracts Unit must be 
notified in writing when any change is made in the employer’s name and/or address. Any significant change involving the employer’s 
form of organization, corporate affiliation, or workforce composition  must also be reported in writing and may require the filing of a 
new Employer Report Form.  Employers should be aware that the use of any business name other than that reported to the Department 
on any contract bid may preclude verification of eligibility by the Department or a contracting agency and may consequently result in 
denial.  

THE ELIGIBILITY NUMBER EXPIRES FIVE YEARS FROM THE “ELIGIBILITY DATE” 
APPEARING ABOVE.  No additional notice of the expiration date will be provided. Eligibility for the award of state contracts 
may expire at an earlier date if it is relinquished by the employer or revoked by the Department after finding that a public contractor 
or eligible bidder has engaged in unlawful discrimination or failed to comply with affirmative action  requirements mandated by the 
Illinois Human Rights Acts (775 ILCS 5/1/-101 et. Seq) (Act) and the public contracts portions of Department Rules (44 Ill. Admin. 
Code 750) (Rules). The Department may audit any eligible bidder or contractors found to have violated the Act and /or the Rules are 
subject to contract cancellation, bid eligibility revocation, and such other penalties as may be provided for by the Act. Issuance of this 
Notice does not, by itself, constitute Department approval of the employer’s non-discrimination and affirmative action plans, policies, 
or practices.  

This notice does not certify the Employer as a minority or female business enterprise, and does not constitute pre-qualification with 
regard to financial, insurance, or bonding capacity, or compliance with any requirement other than the bidder registration requirement 
referenced in the first paragraph. Employers should contact the agency with which they wish to do business for information regarding 
any other requirements governing contracting with that agency. 

This notice should be kept with other important business documents. Employers requiring further information regarding their duties as 
eligible bidders and public contractors are encouraged to contact the Public Contracts Unit at the address printed below or telephone 
312-814-2431 

IDHR PCU (01-2010) 

100 West Randolph Street, Suite 10-100, Chicago, IL 60601, (312) 814-6200, TTY (866) 740-3953, Housing Line (800) 662-3942 
222 South College Street, Room 101, Springfield, IL 62704, (217) 785-5100 

2309 West Main Street, Marion, IL 62959 (618) 993-7463 
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